LETTER OF APPRECIATION

The following letter, signed by Hans Nienstaedt
as Chairman of the SAF Committee on Forest Tree
Improvement and Scott Pauley as Chairman of
the Lake States Forest Tree Improvement Com-
mittee was sent to Dean Richard U. Byerrum,
College of Natural Science, Michigan State Uni-
versity, on October 28, 1965:

On behalf of the Committee on Forest
Tree Improvement of the Society of American
Foresters and the ILake States Forest Tree
Improvement Committee, we should like to
express to you our deep appreciation for the
fine meeting facilities and services provided
us at the W. K. Kellogg Biological Station on
October 21 to 23, 1965. During these dates we
conducted a Society of American Foresters'
Genetics Workshop in conjunction with the
Seventh Lake States Forest Tree Improvement

Conference. In attendance were about 80 re-
search workers in forest genetics and related
fields from all sections of the United States
and Canada. The program consisted of 22
technical papers and a one-day field trip to
visit the experimental forest plantings at the
Kellogg Forest.

We should like to make special mention
of the fine treatment accorded us by Mr. Paul
Hartman and his efficient staff at the Biologi-
cal Station and particularly of the fine work
done by Prof. Jonathan Wright of the For-
estry Department, College of Agriculture, in
making arrangements for the Workshop-Con-
ference and for conducting the field trip.

We should appreciate your extending our
thanks to those members of your staff who
helped make this Workshop-Conference the
genuine success that it was.
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